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GET Committee

From: Curt de Crinis <cmdec@earthlink.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 8:36 PM
To: GET Committee; Mike J. Molina
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET -1
Attachments: Michelle McLean Support Letter.pdf

See attached 
 
Mahalo !  



January	20,	2018	
	

Mike	Molina	–	Chair,	Governance,	Ethics	and	Transparency	Committee	
GET	Committee	
	
RE:	Appointment	of	Planning	Director,	GET‐1	
	
Dear	Mr.	Molina,	
	
This	letter	is	in	support	of	Michelle	McLean	for	reappointment	as	Director	of	
Planning.		Not	only	have	I	known	Michelle	socially	as	she	and	I	are	both	
members	of	Maui	Country	Club,	I	have	seen	her	in	action	at	the	County.		In	my	
experience,	Michelle	is	well	spoken,	highly	professional,	prepared,	personable	
and	knows	what	she	is	talking	about.	We	need	more	professionals	like	her.	
	
My	wife	and	I	have	been	Maui	residents	for	some	time	and	have	raised	two	
daughters	on	Maui,	one	attending	St	Anthony	and	another	at	Seabury	and	I	
can	assure	you	Michelle	is	highly	regarded	by	many	people	in	our	island	
community.	Most	importantly	I	believe	she	chooses	to	work	for	the	County	
since	she	is	at	heart	committed	to	public	service	and	the	good	of	the	Maui	
community.		
	
Reappointing	Michelle	would	benefit	all	of	us.	
	
Respectfully	
	
	
	
Curt	M.	de	Crinis	
Makawao	
 




